
December Meeting of the Board 

 

The Basilica of Saint Mary Home and School Association 

Thursday, December 9 at 7 PM, BSSM Cafeteria 

 

1. Father Hathaway provided mass details for the holidays 

2. Mr. Cinalli addressed the incident regarding the student and the gun.  He further 

emphasized that at no point were any students endangered.  He also stated the student 

is no longer enrolled at the school. 

3. After the Winter Break; there will be a new pick-up procedure. There will be one mega 

round instead of two.  All students (except for Kindergarten) will be picked up at Jones 

Point.  There will be 2 exits; 1. Exit is heading South towards the George Washington 

Parkway 2. Exit towards Old Town 

4. The Treasurer provided the financial status report.  Christmas Tree Sale sold out in 2 

days.  Additionally, everyone had a great time at the Santa Winterfest. 

5. Upcoming Events:  

a. Family Trivia Night – 1/22/2022 

b. Denim and Diamonds – Weekend of February 25th 

i. Friday, 2/25 – Live Auction 

ii. Saturday, 2/26 – Social Gathering 

6. CYO Sports are going well. Basketball is in full swing. 

7. FIS Status Hours will be reported in January to parents 

8. Open Discussion:  Need to increase involvement/participation of new families. 

a. Suggestion #1 – Send representatives during Back-to-School Night to 

Kindergarten and First Grade to talk about FIS hours 

b. Suggestion #2 - New Parent Committee can coordinate get togethers for new 

families after the Winter Break.  Get togethers will be coordinated by zip code 

and be hosted at a BSSM family’s home. 


